
The Archway Schools 
Admission Information 

 
At the Archway Schools, parents are an important partner in their child's education. We work with you and members of your 
sending public school district Child Study Team to help you make an informed out-of-district decision. 

Throughout the year, many parents call for admissions information. We are happy to help you navigate the referral/admissions 
process. 

Admissions Q & A 

How do I enroll my child in The Archway Schools?  

If your child, aged 3 through 21 years old, is not meeting with success in his/her current educational placement, contact the Child 
Study Team at your home school district.  

If your child is already classified and has a current Individual Education Plan (IEP), the Case Manger will forward it to us requesting an 
out-of-district placement, if deemed appropriate.  

If your child does not have an IEP, the CST will conduct required evaluations and develop an IEP with your input, as well as discuss 
placement options for your child.  

If a private, out-of-district placement is the recommended option, your Case Manager will contact The Archway Schools Director of 
Admissions. Student records will be sent for review to determine if the referral is appropriate. If it is, our Admissions Director will 
contact the parent/ guardian and extend an invitation to visit our campus for an interview and tour.  

What is The Archway Schools admission process?  

Our Director of Admissions first reviews the IEP and all other evaluations sent from your home public school. Following an 
admissions interview and campus tour, where you will meet Archway staff and students and have the opportunity to ask questions, 
our Admissions Director will contact your home public school Child Study Team with an admissions decision regarding acceptance. 

May I seek admission for my child directly?  

All prospective Archway School students must have the approval of their sending public school districts to enroll. A parent/ guardian 
is always welcome to call or make an appointment with our Admissions Director to discuss specific educational needs.  

May I arrange a tour of The Archway Schools on my own? Yes, The Archway Schools welcome school district administrators, child 
study Team members, teachers, and parents to contact our Director of Admissions to arrange a tour of our schools and facilities.  

Do I have to pay to send my child to The Archway Schools?  

No, your sending public school district is responsible for all tuition costs, which also include such special related services as Speech 
Therapy, Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, School Social Worker, and psychiatric services.  

Do I have to transport my child to The Archway Schools?  

No, your sending public school district provides door-to-door transportation to and from The Archway Schools at no cost to families.  

Need more information? Would you like a campus tour?  

Please Contact: 
Karen Tiver 
The Archway Schools  
280 Jackson Road  
Atco, New Jersey 08004  
Phone: (856) 767-5757, ext. 403 
Email: Karen.tiver@archwayprograms.org  


